
 

    
 

 
1 July 2013 
 
 
ASX/TSX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

RESIGNATION AND APPOINTMENT OF COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
 
Orocobre Limited (ORE:ASX, ORL:TSX) (“Orocobre” or “the Company”) announces  the 
resignation of Paul Crawford as Company Secretary and the appointment of Neil Kaplan as 
Company Secretary. Neil Kaplan is also Chief Financial Officer. 
 
The Company would like to thank Paul for his many years of service with Orocobre.  Paul 
has been Company Secretary of the Company since its formation and was also a Director in 
its first two years as an ASX listed company. The Company would like to wish Paul well in 
his future endeavours. 
 
 
 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
David Hall 
Business Development Manager 
Orocobre Limited 
M: + 61 407 845 052 
T: +61 7 3875 3985 
E: dhall@orocobre.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


